
MAY 28, 2014. 

         

          

           

            

        

RE:NATURAL RESOURCE GAS LIMITED QUATERLY RATE ADJUSTMENT 

APPLICATION EB-2014-0053 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

IT HAS COME TO MY UNDERSTANDING THAT AS A  PRODUCT CONSUMER  OF 

NATRUAL GAS PURCHASED BY NRG, WE  ARE ABOUT TO HAVE A DRASTIC 

INCREASE IN THEIR COMMODITY PRICE. 

WE ARE STRONGLY APPOSED TO THIS SIZE OF AN INCREASE AS OUR OPERATION 

CANNOT POSSIBLY RECOUPE THE PRICE INCREASE .  AS TOBACCO GROWERS WE 

ALREADY HAVE A CONTRACTED PRICE FOR OUR PRODUCT AS OF JANUARY 2014.  

BASED ON LAST YEARS CONSUMPTION OF NATURAL GAS TO CURE OUR CROP, AT 

YOUR NEW RATES OF 32.51 IT WILL INCREASE OUR COST BY APPROXIMATELY 

$10,000. 

I HAVE FURTHER INVESTIGATED THIS  ISSUE, AND UNDERSTAND THAT IT  IS 

ACTUALLY A POOR MANAGEMENT DECISION ON THE PART OF NRG.  I FEEL THAT 

WE SHOULD NOT BE HELD ACCOUNTABLE FOR THEIR PENALTY FEE.  

 

SINCERELY, 

 

Glen Debrabandere 



 




